
The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order 

on February 4, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Supervisors present:  Doug Sivers and Dave Bailey.  

Secretary/Treasurer and Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present:  Linda Rockwell and Janette 

Tiffany.  Public present:  Lori Raub, Dennis & Rachael Magargal, Tami & Kevin Noonan. 

Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

Remembrance  Everyone stood for a pause of remembrance for Carlyle Luce, past 

supervisor of Liberty Township. 

Public Comments None. 

Minutes Dave made a motion to accept the January 2021 Reorganizational Meeting 

Minutes as presented.  Doug seconded. 

Dave made a motion to accept the January 2021 Meeting Minutes as presented.  Doug seconded. 

Road Report Dave reported the following January 2021 activities:  plowing & cindering as 

needed, minor repairs to equipment, three days pushing back, and ten loads of cinders are 

stacked in the cinder building. 

The supervisors reviewed the bid advertisements for stone (road material), fuel, dry cinders, and 

dust control. 

Treasurer’s Report Dave made a motion to accept the January 2021 Treasurer’s Report, pay 

Bill List 02-2021, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month and pay the payroll for 

February.  Doug seconded. 

Scheduled Public Input None. 

Old Business  The township auditors met on Tuesday, January 5, 2021.  Bill Bayne is 

Chairman and Gail Henry is Secretary. 

Linda reported the following 2020 Reports filed:  Federal and State W2’s and W3, MS-965 

Liquid Fuels (approved by Financial Consultant), Municipal Pensions and Fire Relief submitted 

on Form AG-385, and Survey of Financial Condition (approved)/ 

Linda reported the following 2021 Reports filed:  Tax Information Report (approved), Tax Bill 

Information revised and submitted for Susquehanna County Assessment Office, Report of 

Elected and Appointed Officials (approved), Pennsylvania One Call System Member Database 

Verification, PSATS Membership Information Form updated. 

CPA Joseph Collura will pick up the 2020 records for the annual audit on Friday, February 5. 

New Business  The Statement of Financial Interests forms are due May 1. 

Snake Creek Fire Chief Mike Redding has stepped down.  The acting chief is Charlie Reinwald. 

SAM will be renewed because of FEMA money for the 2018 flood. 

Doug gave a brief summary on the buyout process from James Brozena, Consultant. 



Meetings The planning commission will meet Monday, February 8, 2021 and the township 

meeting will be Thursday, March 4, 2021. 

Correspondence Linda reported on the cancellation notice for workers’ comp received from 

Amtrust North America.  The payment was mailed on December 28, 2020 and as of tonight’s 

meeting it had not yet been received due to postal service difficulties.  Linda will check into 

possibly raising her credit card limit to $1,500 - $2,000 or else look into electronic funds transfer 

to cover the workers’ comp bill. 

Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment. 

Adjournment  Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m.  Doug seconded. 


